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September 06, 2025 
 
To,  
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Scrip Code: 543971 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Submission of Annual Report of the Company for the Financial Year 2024-25 

 
Pursuant to Regulation 34(1) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we are submitting herewith the Annual Report of the Company for the Financial 
Year 2024-25, which is also sent to the Members/Shareholders of the Company through electronic 
mode. 
 
The Annual Report containing the Notice of 13th Annual General Meeting is also uploaded on the 
Company's website www.bondada.net 
 
 
Thanking You, 
For, Bondada Engineering Limited 
 
 
 
 
 
Sonia Bidlan  
Company Secretary & Compliance officer 
M. No- A37766 
 
Place: Hyderabad 
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